
April 11, 2012 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Central School – Girl Scout Troop 843/meeting 
Dixon Primary – Relevant Life Church/community gathering 
Gulf Breeze High – GBH Quarterback Club/Spring Break Carnival 
Gulf Breeze High – Wave Baseball of NW FL, Inc./baseball tournament 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts/meeting 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Camp Invention/day camp 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – New Hope Community Church – services 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Karen Jones/commission ceremony 
Navarre High – Mom’s Club/football fundraiser 
Navarre High – Navarre Beach Chamber of Commerce/ Miss Funfest Pageant 
Oriole Beach Elementary – Cub Scouts Pack 102/meeting, rodeo, Space Derby Race  
Pace High – Allstar Productions/baseball tournament 
SRC District Boardroom – Escarosa Coalition on the Homeless/meeting 
 


